
GT Parent Referral Window Opens Monday August 27 
Parents, 

Do you have a child who performs at or shows the potential for performing at a remarkably high level 

of accomplishment when compared to others of the same age, experience, or environment and who 

exhibits high performance capability in an intellectual, creative, or artistic area, possesses an usual 

capacity for leadership, and/or excels in a specific academic field. 

 If so, please use the link to refer your child for Gifted and Talented program. The referral window 

closes September 21, 2018. Referring your child does not mean they are in the GT program, but 

they will be screened to see if they qualify for services.  

 

GT Parent Referral Link 

 

https://kleinisd.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_24VOt2jusQFvMIR

